
 

 

 

Guidance for the Use of Portable Signals          Date: 22nd July 2024 

[GUPS]  

Dear Training Providers, 

We would like to remind you that the publication; An Introduction to the Use of Portable 
Vehicular Signals ‘Pink Book’ has been withdrawn by the Department for Transport. 

 

The Pink Book has been replaced with the Guidance on Use of Portable Traffic Signals, 
Edition 1.1 and can be found here 

 

NHSS12D training materials are currently under review and will be updated in due course. 

The Lantra Team 

https://artsm.org.uk/media/ARTSM-Guidance-on-Use-of-Portable-Signals-1-1.pdf

